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Roberta DiMezza

From: Michael McNulty <mmcnulty1963@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 1:23 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I am FOR Bill H5299 because it helps support HOA’s and residents like myself purchased 

the land

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This bill H5299 is extremely important.  It will assist and inform homeowners and HOA‘s to purchase leased land their 
current least land dwelling is situated on. 
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